
1

Collin Roehner

From: Bev DeMello
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:53 AM
To: 'alice.voigt@aol.com'
Cc: Janet Brunson; Diane Hood; CLK - Documents & Case Management
Subject: Utilities Inc. of Florida

Ms. Voigt: 
 
Thank you for your most recent correspondence about the current Utilities Inc. of Florida’s rate case before the Florida 
Public Service Commission.  To give Commissioners and staff an opportunity to review your concerns, your 
correspondence is included in the file for Docket No. 160101. 
 
If you have additional questions or need further assistance, please call 1-800-342-3552, or call me at 850-413-6107. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bev DeMello 
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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